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Holiday Greetings 

      
                
Wishing you all the best for the holidays 
and coming year. 
 
Usha and Babu 
                 
                     
 
Usha & Babu Venkataraghavan 
 
 

  

  

 

 
 

Saying Thank you to an American 
Volunteer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Planting a Tree in memory 
of Donor’s relative. 

 
      

New Kitchen – Your Generosity at 
Work 
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A large number of relatives, friends and 
co-workers of this year’s honorees 
joined us at the annual luncheon on 
September 13, 2012 to celebrate the 
special guests’ accomplishments and 
appreciate their contributions. We 
were delighted that the number of 
participants continue to increase (254 
people attended this year’s event) 
Three young artists from Brooklyn 
entertained the guests with their 
amazing talents. Looking forward to 
your continued support. 

 

 
We are Grateful 

 

 

 

 
 

Singers and Dancer 

          
 

Nadia Joseph 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Enjoying the Gifts 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Floral Arrangement Created by Staff 
and Residents 

 

    
 

Honorees Tom McAlvanah 
 Yvette Watts and Jill Gentile 

 
 
 
 

   
    

Jim Walsh, recipient of 
appreciation award 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Newly Renovated Prayer Hall 
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